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Dear Sir/Madam,

| would like to thank and congratulate you for contributing in the Unnat Bharat Abhiyan, a
flagship program of Ministry of Education, Government of India. The program envisions
transformational change in rural development processes by leveraging knowledge institutions
with their faculty members & Students.

Till date more than 3500 higher education institutions are associated with this program and
the commitment is to on-board 40,000+ higher education institutions across India in near
future. The dedicated team from Indian Institute of Technology (lIT) Delhias National
Coordinating Institute with Technical Support from Samvaad InfoTech in it's webportal, a
Dhanush Group Company which is constantly working on expanding & improving the initiative
to achieve its objective.

Samvaad Infotech Pvt. Ltd., (SIPL) a group company of Dhanush Group has been providing
quality services with regards to Design, Development, and Hosting & Support for Unnat
Bharat Abhiyan (UBA) website and Samvaad Educational ERP System with integrated LMS.
Dhanush Group have long experience in providing IT services including Open source, Al & ML,
Block Chain and Industry specific ERP Solutions.

We suggest Participating Institutes, Regional Coordinating Institutes to explore the quality
services of “SIPL” for any of their IT related needs, including NEP compliant Educational ERP
and LMS Solutions and Services, if required.

You may contact “SIPL” on https://www.samvaadtech.com/ or Srikanth Reddy M., Mobile:
+91-9912-295-007 for further information.

Best Wishes!

Virendra Kumar Vijay
National Coordinator



Dear Colleagues,

We are delighted to share the Message received from our Hon'ble Prime minister
Shri. Narendra Modi ji for Unnat Bharat Abhiyan where he has appreciated the work
of students and teachers of UBA Participating Institutions in villages and it's vision
for next 25 year's as amrit kal for India where colleges can contribute significantly in
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Best wishes to all of you

Virendra k Vijay

National coordinator

Unnat Bharat Abhiyan

Thank you TER



